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Last Sunday AM Sunday PM Wednesday 
Assistant Pastor David 
Harris preached “It Is On 
Me” using Luke 4: 12-
13, 18-20.We all need 
the Spirit of the Lord; we 
all need power. When we 
receive the Holy Ghost 
we receive the 
Anointing. God comes 
into us. We must have 
the Spirit of the Lord in 
us. And we need to let 
Him move on us. Things 
happen when the Spirit 
of the Lord moves on us. 
When He moves on you 
it is so powerful; you 
will laugh, shout, jump, 
dance and just rejoice in 
the Lord. Sometimes you 
don’t know what you are 
going to do. When was 
the last time the Spirit of 
the Lord moved on you? 
Let the Spirit of the Lord 
guide you. You might be 
in a grocery store or a 
hardware store and He 
will lead you to help 
someone you don’t even 
know. Be a part of 
someone receiving the 
Holy Ghost. Great and 
marvelous things happen 
when the Holy Ghost 
moves on you. When you 
have needs or spiritual 
problems the Spirit of the 
Lord can fix them. I’m so 
glad the Spirit of the 
Lord is on me. 

Visiting Pastor Parkins 
preached “Don’t Sell 
Out” using Genesis 25: 
23-34. Isaac sold his 
birthright for a bowl of 
soup thinking he was 
going to die anyhow. 
Peter told Jesus he would 
never leave Him but he 
denied Him thrice. We 
must hold on to our 
salvation no matter what 
comes our way. Don’t 
sell out to the devil. We 
all have problems but 
God is our problem 
solver. We need to be 
thankful to God for the 
opportunity He gave us 
to serve Him. And make 
up our mind that no 
matter what the devil 
wants us to do we are 
going to do what God 
says. The Bible is the 
road map to Heaven. 
Read it and don’t worry 
about getting lost. We 
have to have a “want to” 
 in our hearts to serve 
God. Make up your mind 
that you are going to 
serve God. You can’t 
serve God and the devil 
at the same time. When 
people see you on the 
street, do you look like a 
child of God? It doesn’t 
matter if the pastor sees 
you. God does. We can’t 
do it our way; we got to 
do it God’s way.  

Pastor Joseph preached 
“Servant King” using 
Luke 19: 1-10. Make 
yourself God’s servant. 
Surrender your all to 
Him. Give every minute 
of every day to Him. We 
should want to please 
God. Practice Christian 
rituals. Pray over your 
food even in public 
places. Dress modestly, 
the way a Christian 
should. Attend church 
services. Sin complicates 
things. God has given us 
the ability to sort out 
what’s right and what’s 
wrong in this sinful 
world. Communion and 
foot washing are 
Christian rituals we must 
take part in (Luke 22:14-
23, John 13:1-20 &  
I Corinthians 11:17-34). 
Communion is 
recognizing the proper 
relationship between man 
and God. Foot washing is 
an act of a servant. If we 
don’t wash one another’s 
feet we have no part with 
Christ. The church 
enjoyed a wonderful 
visitation of the Lord’s 
Spirit during our time of 
Communion and foot 
washing. This was a 
great way to see out the 
old year and welcome in 
the new year. 

 

Birthdays & Anniversaries Submit yours to us today! 
Natural Birthdays Spiritual Birthdays Anniversaries 

Sis. Trinie Sutton (12/29) 
Bro. Rocky Zooka (12/31) 
Destany Bargo  (1/3) 
Isabella Bargo  (1/3) 
Grant Hoskins  (1/5) 
Sis. Pat Hoskins  (1/6) 

Sis. Elizabeth Todd (12/13/2006) 
Bro. Zachary Sandy (12/22/2002) 
Sis. Tiffany Sandy (12/22/2002) 
Bro. David Moore (1/9/1969) 

Congratulations to 
Bro. David & Sis. 
Melissa Harris 
(12/31/1995)   
14 years! 

 

Fun! Kiddie Corner Abraham & Sarah Word Search 

 
  

Congratulations to Sis Collena Harris for solving last week’s puzzle. 
 

Announcements / Events / Ministry Opportunities 
• CAC’s radio broadcast, Voice of Truth, on WAJR 103.3 FM, can be heard 

twice on Sundays, at 11:30am, and again at 11pm. Today: Creation Seminar 
• Christmas for Christ pledges are due the last Sunday in January (Jan. 31). 
• January 31 – Fifth Sunday Celebration (one service ONLY 10am and dinner 

afterward)  



 
 
 

Fun! Bible Trivia   Moderate Difficulty 
To which early church did Eudias and Syntyche belong?  
Who sent the wise men to find baby Jesus? 
Submit your answer to Sis Rhonda at: news@cac.us.com 
Note: The answer to last week’s Bible Trivia question was: Gideon (found in Judges 6:37). 
The answer to the easier question was: Anna (found in Luke 2:36). 
 

Fun! HUMOR Send in your funny stories to news@cac.us.com 
A boy was watching his father, a pastor, write a sermon.  “How do you know 
what to say?” he asked.  “Why, God tells me.”  “Oh, then why do you keep 
crossing things out?” 
One Monday morning as I frantically ran around the house attempting to get 
ready for work, my progress was slowed by my 3-year-old daughter Carole, who, 
like most 3 year olds, had a million questions.  After shaving, as I was 
rummaging through my drawer looking for my aftershave, she had one more 
question: “Daddy, what do you need?”  Being a little irritated by this time with all 
the questions, I responded, “a little peace and quiet.”  Carole left the room, only 
to return moments later, saying “Sorry Daddy, I couldn’t find you any pieces of 
quiet.” 
 

Special Prayer Requests Featured Verse 
• Sis. Helen Sandy 
• Sis Renee Bargo  
• Bro. Jim Starkey  
• Bro. David Moore 
• Sis. Mary Barberio 

• Sis. Mary Snelson 
• Sis. Mary Harris 
• Sis. Shirley Cole         
• Sis. Betty Murphy 

“Therefore being justified by 
faith, we have peace with 
God through our Lord Jesus 
Christ” (Romans 5:1). 

 

Did we miss something? Please let Sis. Rhonda Moore know: news@cac.us.com 
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2010 
Happy New Year!  

  

 
 
 

This photo seems like it was taken just yesterday, 
but it has already been two years since then! Time 
flies quickly.  Let’s make the most of the days we 
get from the Lord. May God bless you in 2010! 
  

Submit your photos for the front of the bulletin to pastor@cac.us.com 


